
 
IS THE PILGRIM NUCLEAR FACILITY

 THE NEXT FUKUSHIMA?
 

 Monday, August 4, 2014, 7:30 PM

 Wellfleet Council on Aging

715 Old King's Highway, Wellfleet, MA
 

A meeting sponsored by:

Wellfleet Non-Resident Taxpayer's Association and

Down Cape "Downwinders"

 A presentation of the economic, health, environmental and public safety concerns regarding
the PILGRIM NUCLEAR FACILITY.  Speakers include Diane Turco (representative of the
CapeDownwinders), Maureen Burgess (Truro's representative to the Cape Cod National

Seashore Advisory Commission and chair of the Advisory Commission's ad hoc
subcommittee on Pilgrim Nuclear Power Station Safety, Dr. Jo Ann Muramoto (representive

of the Association to preserve Cape Cod) and Richard Rosenthal (former Wellfleet police
chief).

                    

      ALL ARE WELCOME!            
 

 


